
Towanda Bryant 

From: Stansbury, Todd [TStansbury@wileyrein.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 26, 2010 10:20 AM
To: Towanda Bryant
Cc: taxtell@vegaspbs.org
Subject: Correction to Mod App for E920225
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6/8/2010

Greetings Ms. Bryant, 
  
This is in response to your inquiry regarding the application by Clark County School District to modify E920225 as proposed 
in SES-MOD-20100520-00630. 
  
The original response to Questions E54/55 "Range of Satellite Arc Eastern/Western Limit" was incorrect due to a typo.  The 
correct response is "72.0/135.0" 
  
The limits for eastern azimuth (122.2) and elevation (28.5) as stated in the original application are correct. 
  
If you have any other questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Regards, 
  
-Todd 
  
Todd M. Stansbury Esq. 
Wiley Rein LLP 
1776 K Street, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20006 
202.719.4948 (ph) 
202.719.7049 (fax) 

  

 

From: Towanda Bryant [mailto:Towanda.Bryant@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2010 3:05 PM 
To: Stansbury, Todd 
Cc: taxtell@vegaspbs.org 
Subject:  
 
Please see attached autogrant check sheet.  Please make changes to angles and sent changes in an email back to 
me. 
  
Tnx. T. 

NOTICE: This message (including any attachments) from Wiley Rein LLP may constitute an attorney-client 
communication and may contain information that is PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL and/or ATTORNEY 
WORK PRODUCT. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination of this 
message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please do not read, copy or forward this 
message. Please permanently delete all copies and any attachments and notify the sender immediately by sending 
an e-mail to Information@wileyrein.com. As part of our environmental efforts, the firm is WILEY GREEN(TM). 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 


